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18th September 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,
Many thanks for your support over the past few weeks. 
PARENT GOVERNOR                                                                                                                                                             We now have another parent governor Mrs Rose Kirunda who is the parent of a child in Y6. We welcome Rose to our Governing Body and wish her well in her new role at our school. 
Thank you for ensuring that we keep our school as safe as we can by taking your children and yourselves for tests when required and keeping us informed.  Please let us know ( by email) as soon as you get your result. I know how difficult all of this has been and will continue to be in the future.  We can only hope and pray that the tests will become more accessible and also that results will turnaround much more quickly.  If we do have to send a class home then they must stay at home during their self-isolation time. I do appreciate how difficult this is but we all must play our part at this time. 
There could be times when staff are absent and this could be for a variety of reasons ( symptoms, family member showing symptoms, illness etc). If this is the case then I will need to have a supply teacher in their place. I will of course inform you if there is a positive result in the class as this would mean the class would have to self-isolate. 
We are in the process of purchasing workbooks for the children to do when they are waiting for a test or for the result of a test. If the whole class is self-isolating then there will be workpacks sent home and work on the website. Please sign up to Class Dojo as this will be the method of communication if the class is sent home. 
We are in the process of trying to recover over 100 books from our library. Please have a good look if you get a letter saying that your child had the book in March. Hopefully we will find them!
NUT ALLERGY                                                                                                                                                                                                          We have been made aware of allergies within the school. I must therefore insist that no nuts of any kind (even tree nuts and seeded bread) are brought into school either in pockets or packed lunches and any nut products should not be used to prepare anything for your child’s lunchbox.  Many thanks for your support. 
As we are still under restrictions please do keep your distance from other adults when on the school site. 
Thanks once again for your support.
With prayers,
Sarah Yates
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